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The following study, “Efficacy and safety of peroral endoscopic myotomy after prior sleeve gastrectomy and gastric 

bypass surgery” is a retrospective cohort study. The statistical analysis were performed by Dr. Jennifer Kolb, who 

has a Masters of Science in Clinical Science (MSCS) degree from the University of Colorado Hospital.  

 


